
December 3, 1997 

 

 

 

Irvin L. Heineman 

1442 SE 18th Terrace 

Cape Coral, Florida 33990  

 

Dear Mr. Heineman: 

 

Thank you for your November 25, 1997 letter to Dr. William Joyce.  He has asked me to respond to 

you. 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed the samples of notes taken by Will fritz that the Review Board has 

made available. 

 

Regarding the papers of Edwin Walker, as I have informed you in the past, the LBJ Library has told 

the Review Board that it does not have these papers.  If you have any leads or suggestions that may 

help the Review Board locate these papers, please let us know. 

 

Again, thank you for writing, and for your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


